
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

July 19, 2021 

 

The Honourable Caroline Mulroney 

Minister of Transportation 

Minister of Transportation 

5th Flr, 777 Bay St, Toronto, ON M7A 1Z8 

 

RE: SCHOOL ZONE TRAFFIC SAFETY UPDATE (ALL WARDS) (5.12) 

Dear Ms. Mulroney; 

 

This will confirm that at a meeting held on July 14, 2021 the Markham City Council adopted the 

following resolution:  

1. That the memorandum dated June 21, 2021 entitled “School Zone Traffic Safety Update 

(All Wards), be received, and, 

2. That the deputations by Amit Arora and Nimisha Patel on the “School Zone Traffic Safety 

Update (All Wards)”, be received, and, 

3. That the Region be requested to assess the impact of its new school zone traffic safety 

measure and report back on the assessment to local municipalities, and, 

4. That the City of Markham endorses York Region’s request to the Ministry of 

Transportation for the inclusion of flashing lights/beacons to the new school zone 

maximum speed limit signs, and, 

5. That this resolution be forwarded to York Region and the Ministry of Transportation, and 

further, 

6. That staff be authorized and directed to do all things necessary to give effect to this 

resolution. 

Should you have any questions, please contact David Porretta, Manager, Traffic Engineering 

(dporretta@markham.ca)  

 

 
Kimberley Kitteringham 

City Clerk 

 

 
Attachment: Speed Limit Reduction Report 

 
Cc:  Regional Clerk, York Region 
 

https://pub-markham.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=41945
mailto:dporretta@markham.ca
https://pub-markham.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=41946

